March 1, 2000

e
Dr. Kirk Buzard U
The Buzard Eye Institute

7135 West Sahara Avenue

Las Vegas, Nevada 89117

Dear Dr. Buzard:

As you know my corneas were terribly damaged several years ago as a result of
another doctor’s inadequacy and I want to express my heartfelt gratitude and
sincere appreciation for restoring my vision to the point where at this stage I
don’t even require glasses. From the very beginning when I first consulted you,
you gave me hope and reassurance that something could be done to repair the
damage. After two cornea transplants and two cataract operations I am now a
new woman!

You were truly a Godsend in my life and I can't thank you enough.

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank your entire staff for the
excellent service, friendliness and professionalism they’ve displayed during my
many visits

Thank you so very much.

Eternally grateful,

Betty R. Faverey
1015 Rolling Hills Drive
Lake Havasu City, AZ 86405



